[To be printed on site-specific letterhead]


November 5th, 2013

Dear Mr/Ms                     ,
We want to thank you for your participation in ProTECT III, a study to determine whether the medicine, progesterone, improves the outcomes of people with traumatic brain injury. We are sending this letter to notify you that the study is no longer enrolling new patients.  

We have stopped enrollment because an ongoing review of those already enrolled has demonstrated that progesterone is not likely to benefit patients in our study.  Those who received progesterone in this study have not recovered from their injury any better than those who received treatment without active medication.  The study was not stopped for safety concerns.  

Because of your participation, the information gathered in this trial will help us in planning future research. We greatly appreciate your participation. 
If you have not completed your 6 month follow up, we still need to see you and finish the evaluation. 
Once we have completed all of the patient follow-ups and finished analyzing all of the data, we will re-contact you and let you know which treatment you received (progesterone or placebo). Please fill free to contact us about any questions you may have. 

Sincerely,

Spoke/HUB PI




Study Coordinator


